PUBLIC HEARING OF THE KERMIT INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD
OF TRUSTEES FOR WINKLER COUNTY, KERMIT, TEXAS — AUGUST 27, 2013

PRESENT

TEXAS OPEN
MEETINGS ACT

2013-2014

PROPOSED BUDGET
AND TAX RATE

QUESTIONS

ADJOURNMENT

A public hearing was held in the board room of the administration
building to discuss the proposed budgets and Tax Rate for the
2013-2014 school year.

The meeting was called to order by Board President, Odie Marshall
at 6:31 p.m. noting that a quorum of the Board was present and
that notice of the meeting had been posted in accordance with the
Texas Open Meetings Act — Texas Government Code Chapter 551

OTHER MEMBERS PRESENT WERE:

Lee Lentz-Edwards - Secretary

Joey Greene - Vice-President
Victor Berzoza - Board Member
Terri Pando - Board Member

Board Member
Board Member

1

Brian Awbrey (6:32)
Corina Chavez ( 6:32)

Superintendent Boyd and Business Manager Fuqua
reviewed the budget by function codes and the tax rate.

Members from the public did not attend.

President Marshall closed the public meeting at 7:14 p.m.
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